
CLOSURE OF 
CLUB TWENTY-TWO

Dear Members, please be informed that 
the Karaoke Rooms and Hall in 

Club Twenty-Two will be closed on 
9 August 2025 (Saturday) for a club event.

We apologize for any inconvenience you 
may be encountering. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding.

The Management 
28 July 2025

9 August 2025 (Saturday)
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